
Farmington Public Schools holding Annual Goodfellows
Canned Food Drive from November 1 to November 22

Farmington, MI – Farmington Public Schools’ (FPS) Annual Canned Food Drive for the
Farmington Area Goodfellows will be held this year from  November 1 - 22, 2022 . Donations will
be accepted at all FPS schools, the Farmington and Farmington Hills City Halls, the Costick
Center, the Hawk,and both branches of the Farmington Community Library.

The Goodfellows rely on this canned food drive to supply a majority of the goods needed to fill
the food baskets that get delivered to families in the community during the holiday season. It is
also important to note that the Goodfellows cannot use cans with expired dates .

In an average holiday season, Goodfellows helps between 400-500 children, families, and
seniors living in Farmington and Farmington Hills. Their volunteer efforts rely fully on the
generosity of local residents and businesses that help serve those in need in our community.

The need is ever increasing especially with the current economic environment. Goodfellows has
a mission of “No Child or Senior without a Christmas.” If you're willing and able, please consider
helping them achieve this mission.

To learn more about the Farmington Area Goodfellows, please visit their website at
 www.farmingtonareagoodfellows.org .

To learn more about Farmington Public Schools, visit www.farmington.k12.mi.us.
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